Happy 28th Anniversary to Penobscot Shores!

We always have a good time at our anniversary parties and our 28th
was no different. Because of the threat of showers, we decided to
move the event under our carport area which provided a great venue
for a group of residents to decorate in the morning while the barbecue
Penobs Cot Shores was started by Mainely Pig Roasts. Our Chefs Emmerson, Ryan and
. . . Ladonna took care of the refreshments and yummy pinacolato cup-
Life with a view cakes. Anni and the Rainmakers played some old favorites and all re-
Fall 2024 laxed and had a good time with fellow residents and Priority Waiting
List members.
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Penobscot Shores
10 Shoreland Drive

Ido

We had our first resident wedding this summer at Pe-
nobscot Shores. Linda and Lou celebrated their nuptials
with residents, family, and friends to witness the happy
occasion in our courtyard.

Residents took a field trip to the University of Maine
in Orono over the summer to the Advance Structures
& Composite Center. They are seen here in front of
BioHome 3D, the first 3-D printed house made entire-
ly of bio-based materials. They toured a number of
other areas including wind blade testing, ocean engi-
neering, structural thermoplastics and smart materials.

Honey

We checked the beehives all summer and the girls never
capped over the honey cells so we thought this might be a
year without honey. On a whim, we decided to check one last
time in September and lo and behold the honey frames were
capped over and we pulled off 5 gallons of honey.

Annual Arts & Crafts Fair

Looking for honey, stop by our Annual Arts & Crafts Fair on
Saturday, November 16 at the Ocean House from 9 AM to 1
PM. Residents, staff and area artists and crafters will have
numerous creations and delectables for your holiday shop-
. ping.



